More donations for the Food for Thought Pantry

September 25, 2015

Thanks to Chris Origer, Kristin Bensen-Hause, and English and Lit students for their generous donation of gift cards for local grocery stores.

SUNY Broome's Food for Thought Pantry serves students who are experiencing food insecurity. If your department is interested in making a donation, please contact Deb Hibbard at Counseling services to see what food pantry items are needed. If you would rather donate a gift card to a local grocery, you can drop off your donation at SS-210.



Filed Under: Uncategorized

© 2022 · SUNY Broome
The Focus: SUNY Broome's Faculty & Staff Newsletter